
 

 
 
 

 

Memo 
 
Date:  September 5, 2017 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Parish and Chancery Staff   
 
From: Sue Stubbs, Director, Victim Assistance Program,  

Office of Child & Youth Protection 
 
Re:      2017 Mass of Healing 

 
 
The Archdiocese of Atlanta invites anyone who has been wronged by the 
Catholic Church in any way to a Mass of Healing on October 11, 2017 from 
7:00 p.m.-8:30 p.m. The Mass will be held at The Cathedral of Christ the King 
with Archbishop Wilton D. Gregory presiding. A reception will follow in Kenny 
Hall. This year’s theme is, “…with his stripes we are healed” (Isaiah 53:5). 
 
Within the next few weeks, you will receive posters to use as best suits your 
parish/ministry. A slide for use in your parish in-house TV system is also 
available, as well as an announcement below for your parish bulletin or 
ministry newsletter.  
 
Thank you for supporting this healing event. If you have any questions, please 
email sstubbs@archatl.com or call 404-920-7550. 
   
Suggested Announcement: 
 
“He was wounded for our transgressions, he was bruised for our iniquities; upon 
him was the chastisement that made us whole, and with his stripes we are 
healed” (Isaiah 53:5). The Archdiocese of Atlanta invites anyone who has been 
wronged by the Catholic Church in any way to a Mass of Healing with 
Archbishop Wilton D. Gregory on October 11, 2017 from 7:00 p.m.-8:30 p.m. 
at The Cathedral of Christ the King. A reception will follow in Kenny Hall. For 
more information, contact Sue Stubbs at sstubbs@archatl.com or 404-885-
7459. 
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